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Dear Members of the Application Review Subcommittee, 

I am Wilson Yeung from Sunnyvale, CA and I am a friend of the a California family affected by MPSIIIB 

(Sanfilippo Syndrome Type B). I am writing to support the funding for TRAN1-16907, Hematopoietic 

Stem Cell Gene Therapy for MPSIIIB (Sanfilippo B) Syndrome. 

I first met this family a few years ago at a church in Mountain View, CA, and we quickly became close 

friends as their sons often played with my nephews. Matthew immediately stood out as a bright, curious 

child, full of energy and a love for exploring the world around him. It wasn’t until the family shared an 

update about Matthew’s condition that I realized something was wrong. Though I don’t have children 

yet, I have a nephew close to Matthew’s age and dream of having kids in the future. The thought of 

losing a child at such a young age deeply saddened me, and I felt compelled to support them in any way I 

could. 

For children with Sanfilippo Syndrome, time is crucial. We urge your support for this grant, which has the 

potential to transform lives not only in California but worldwide. Thank you for your commitment to 

advancing regenerative medicine, and we trust your committee will recognize the profound impact of 

funding this vital research. 

Sincerely, 

Wilson Yeung 

 

 


